
Please return to Mike_Jones1@sandwell.gov.uk and 
democratic_services@sandwell.gov.uk by 12 noon on the 8th full day before the 
scheduled meeting of Full Council. 

 

 

Title of Motion: Ban on Pavement Parking 

 

Proposer: Councillor Jay Anandou Seconder: Councillor Laured Kalari 

“Council notes with concern the impacts of pavement parking across our communities, 

restricting pavements and increasing hazards for pedestrians – particularly parents and 

children, visually impaired and disabled residents.  

Council further notes that Government through the Department for Transport undertook a 

consultation on proposed restrictions during 2020 but that the results of that consultation 

were never published and as yet have not been acted upon.  

Council acknowledges campaigns by organisations such as Living Streets, Guide Dogs for 

the Blind and British Parking Association continue to call for nationwide bans on pavement 

parking. 

Council therefore calls on the Leader and Cabinet Member for Environment and Highways 

to write to the Prime Minister and Secretary of State for Transport setting out the terms of 

this motion and requesting an update on progress toward implementing restrictions.” 
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